
 

 
India announces USD 1 billion Line of Credit to further contribute to the 

development of Far-East 
 

The Hon'ble Prime Minister of India, Shri Narendra Modi has visited Vladivostok, Russia from 
4th-5th September, 2019. The visit underlines the objective on the both sides to diversify and 
further strengthen the bonds of their robust bilateral relations. 
 
The 20th India – Russia Annual Summit was held in Vladivostok. The Hon'ble Prime Minister of 
India, Shri Narendra Modi also participated in the 5th Eastern Economic Forum as the Chief 
Guest. He said that relations between India and Far- East are not of today, but are in fact very 
old. He added that India was the first country to open its consulate in Vladivostok. India has 
made significant investments in the energy sector and other natural resources like Diamond in 
Vladivostok. 
 
He said that the vision of H.E Vladimir Putin, President of Russia  has brought unprecedented 
opportunities not only for this region, but also for Russia's partners like India. He added 
that  India wants to join Russia in this visionary journey step by step. He further added that in 
India too, we are engaged in building a new India with the mantra of Sab ka Saath, Sab ka Vikas, 
Sab Ka Vishwash to make India a USD 5 trillion economy by 2024. 
 
The Hon'ble Prime Minister of India, Shri Narendra Modi said that It is a historic opportunity to 
combine the fast growing India and its talent in a "one and one eleven" manner. He announced 
that India will provide USD 1 billion line of credit to further contribute to the development of 
Far-East. This is the first time that India is giving line of credit to a particular region of a country. 
He said that the move will add a new dimension to economic diplomacy between the regions. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Bhawna Kakkar, Research Associate at 
bhawna.kakkar@phdcci.in with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist at spsharma@phdcci.in 
and Ms Surbhi Sharma, Associate Economist at surbh@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce & 
Industry.    
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Dr S P Sharma 
Chief Economist 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
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